[bookmark: _GoBack]IMPORTANT NOTICE TO RESIDENTS

Gross Rateable Value  ( GRV)  in Harbourside Village 2014/15
I have today received the following from the District Valuer.
 In light of the proposed GRV review, they are now suggesting  there is no need for further Formal Objections by individual residents.
Received by email 3.34 pm
Good afternoon Mr Moles, 
Further to our telephone conversation today, I wish to confirm that we will be investigating the Gross Rental Values applicable to all of the units within Harbourside Village for the 2014/15 financial year. I expect to commence this review in late October and will be in contact with Mr Moles prior to my visit.

Regards, Edward

Edward Rasts   AAPI
District Valuer - Metro North
Property & Valuations 
Landgate
Office: (08) 9273 9060
Fax: (08) 9273 9096
edward.rasts@landgate.wa.gov.au
www.landgate.wa.gov.au


Dated 25/09/2014
